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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

U.S. 95 Thorncreek Road to Moscow information kiosk now located at the
University of Idaho

LEWISTON - The U.S. 95 Thorncreek Road to Moscow information kiosk has moved to
the University of Idaho and its staffing days and times are changing, the Idaho
Transportation Department announced.

The kiosk is now located on the second floor of the Idaho Commons Building, 875 Line
St., at the south end of the building.

Beginning Aug. 23, the kiosk will be staffed Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3 p.m. to 5
p.m. The staff person can answer questions and provide information about the project.

The kiosk is updated regularly and contains project newsletters, brochures and notices of
upcoming events.

The U.S. 95 Thorncreek Road to Moscow Project, led by the Idaho Transportation
Department, will determine, design and construct an alignment for nearly 6.5 miles of
U.S. 95 in Latah County. This portion of the project will result in an Environmental
Impact Statement, which identifies the preferred alignment.
 
For more information about the project please visit the ITD Web site:
itd.idaho.gov/GetInvolved/D2, click on U.S. 95 Thorncreek Road to Moscow, Stage 1.
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